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From: Atlas Report <report@atlasenvironmentallab.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 3:43 PM
To: J Darvish; s.chaim@chemtech.net
Subject: Re: L4538

Good afternoon, 
 
No problem, we will make the correction on the report. 
 
Thank you, 
 
MG. 
 
On Wed, Oct 28, 2020 at 3:38 PM J Darvish <jdarvish@atlasenvironmentallab.com> wrote: 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Steven Chaimowitz <S.Chaim@chemtech.net> 
Date: Wed, Oct 28, 2020 at 3:30 PM 
Subject: L4538 
To: Jackie Darvish <jdarvish@atlasenvironmentallab.com> 
 

Hi Jackie, 

We submitted samples today for HPC but samples have the wrong sample date on the COC.  It supposed to be 
10/28/2020 not 9/28/2020.   Can the staff correct this?    

  

Regards, 

  

Steven Chaimowitz 

Project Manager 

  

CHEMTECH 

  

284 Sheffield St. | Mountainside, NJ 07092 

Direct: (908) 728-3147 

s.chaim@chemtech.net | www.chemtech.net  



2

  

  

Your Opinion Matters! Please Give Us Your Feedback 

  

  

 

  

CHEMTECH is an equal opportunity employer 

  

Notice: The information transmitted in this e-mail message and in any attachments is intended solely for the attention and use of the named 
addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action 
in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received 
this transmission in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail, and permanently delete this transmission, including attachments if any, from 
any computer. 

  

--  

 

Greetings, 
 
 
 

Best Regards, 

  

Jackie Darvishzadeh 

CEO & Founder of Atlas Environmental Lab 

255 W.  36th Street 

Suite# 1503 

New York, NY 10018 
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Phone: (212) 563-0400 

Cell: (516) 817-8373 

Fax: (212) 563-0401 

jdarvish@atlasenvironmentallab.com 

www.atlasenvironmentallab.com 

  

  

Your feedback is important to us. We welcome your thoughts and suggestions of how we can improve our services and better serve you, our valued 
client. Please contact us with any suggestions or concerns. 

  

  

Confidentiality: This electronic communication and any files transmitted with it contain information that is confidential and proprietary in 
nature, and is intended for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s) or the person responsible for 
delivering it to the intended recipient(s), please note that any form of dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this 
message and delete this email immediately. Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

 

 
 
 
--  

Hi, 

  

Please find your report attached.  Thank you for your business. 

  

Best Regards, 

  

Atlas Environmental Lab 

255 W. 36th Street 

Suite# 1503 

New York, NY 10018 

Phone: (212) 563-0400 



4

Fax: (212) 563-0401 

report@atlasenvironmentallab.com 

www.atlasenvironmentallab.com 

  

  

Your feedback is important to us. We welcome your thoughts and suggestions of how we can improve our services and better serve you, our valued 
client. Please contact us with any suggestions or concerns. 

  

  

Confidentiality: This electronic communication and any files transmitted with it 

contain information that is confidential and proprietary in nature, and is 

intended for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the 

intended recipient(s) or the person responsible for delivering it to the 

intended recipient(s), please note that any form of dissemination, distribution 

or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If 

you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 

immediately by replying to this message and delete this email immediately. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


